Welcomel

This is an exciting time for all of
us at the Elk City campus of Western
Oklahoma Christian School. The

parents, the WOCS Board, and the
teachers have all been blessed many
times while gathering all the things
needed for the opening year of the
Elk City campus. Whether it was
desks or toys, books or supplies, we
have truly witnessed how God always
supplies our needs over and above
what we could image! What a thrill it
has been to watch this process un-
fold! Please continue to remember us
In your prayers.

Water

Please do not send water bot-
tles to school. We will have cold
water in the refrigerator for
them to use and a sport/water
bottle for each of them. They
will be washed each day and sent
home on Fridays for you to wash
and/or disinfect and be sent back
with your child on Mondays.




